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Safeguarding 

Our designated safeguarding officer is Ms 
Eeles and the  deputy safeguarding officer 

is Ms Clarke.  

It is also possible to  express concerns to 
the multi agency safeguarding team 

(MASH)  directly  on 0345 155 1071 or 
email mashsecure@devon.gcsx.gov.uk  

Please ensure that your child 
has warm and waterproof  

clothing in school every day! 

Attendance 

Attendance under 96% is a cause for 

concern. 

Oaks—94.30% 

Chestnuts-95.02% 

Sycamores-96.97% 

Redwoods-93.83% 

Whole school– 95.03% 

 

This week in… 

We are asking the children to reflect on their weekly learning. 

 

Acorns and Oaks:   ‘ I liked painting and getting my hands in the playdoh! 
We did counting this week.’ Charlie 

 

Chestnuts:  ‘ This week I enjoyed playing Hit the Button in maths, I was 
really good! I also took part in mindfulness colouring and created a 
seahorse.’ Ethan 
 
Sycamores:   ‘We have been practising our handwriting and mine is 
getting much neater! Maths is getting harder but we are doing so well. We 
wrote our poems this week which are brilliant!’ Lexie 
 
 
Redwoods:  ‘We have been reading stories set in Victorian times which I 
enjoyed. In Science we have been learning about how animals adapt to 
survive in their habitats.’ Lily C 
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Diary Dates 

 

 Week beginning 30/9/19—

Children’s CAP workshop. 

 Week beginning 21st Octo-

ber– Half term. Returning 

to school on Monday 28th 

October. 

Awards 

Attendance– Oaks 

Random Act of Kindness– Alfie 

House Cup– Lemon 
 

  

 

Star Learners 

Acorns– Poppy 

Oaks– Hannah 

Chestnuts– Scarlett 

Sycamores– Owen 

Redwoods-William 

Whole School News 

Thank you to everyone who attended the CAP workshop, we are really looking forward to 

exploring this in each class and empowering the children to know how to prevent assault in its 

various forms.   We have recently carried out a safeguarding audit which was extremely positive 

and highlighted the rigor of our approach to safeguarding the children. As a result of this you 

may see some slight changes in procedures which will be shared with you. 

We are still in need of puzzles and board games for our rainy play time boxes. If you are able to 

donate anything please mark these for the attention of Mrs Yeo via the school office. 

Have a wonderful weekend and we look forward to seeing you at the parent consultation 

meetings next week.  


